
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                      Friday 27th February 2015. 

Project  

Well we think Radio 2 will be very impressed by all your 500 word entries – fingers crossed 
everyone! 

Our ‘Park Grove Palaeontology Museum’ is looking a little tired so we would like to replace it 
and turn it into a ‘Visual Laboratory of Forces’. For this we need your help!  

For your next project we would like you to produce something with the theme of ‘FORCES’ for 
the display area. This project is completely open and the choice is entirely yours as long as we 
can display your work in some way. You could draw some diagrams showing forces in action, 
make a leaflet explaining forces, write a diary entry including a science lesson about forces, 
create a model and label the forces, create a replica of some scientific equipment – the list is 
endless. 

We would like you to bring in your completed display piece during the week beginning the 9th 
March.   

Spelling 
We have given you a list of common homophones to learn this week. Use the 
‘Look/Cover/Write/Check sheets to help you practise! 

English 

Next week we will be continuing with our Viking in my Bed theme, completing our tourist 
brochures for Flotby, and writing some imaginative poems about Sigurd! 

 

Maths 

Next week we will be learning about money and moving on to using this knowledge to solve 
word problems using different operations. 

Your My Maths task this week is now on the website. The My Maths login is parkgrove and the 
username is multiply. Please complete your task by Friday 6th March.  

 

Mystery Maths 

Mystery Maths is starting again and we are looking for lots of people to enter the competition for 
the chance to win prizes! A new challenge is on the class blogs: (http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/)  

 

Other notes 

Next Thursday is World Book Day. You can come dressed up as a character from a book 
(though still remember to bring your P.E. kits for Total Sport). We will be spending the afternoon 
doing exciting book-related activities! 

The school council have suggested that as part of World Book Day each class has £100 pounds 
to spend on books for their classroom. Can you think of any books we could buy for our 
classroom? We will be choosing them from the Travelling Book Fair which will be in school from 
Thursday 5th - Monday 10th March. Our Book Fair will be held outside the Key Stage 1 
classrooms between 8:45-9:00am and 3:20-3:45pm each day. 

Please remember to bring in your reply slips for the Year 3 and Year 4 ‘Play in a Day’ trips! 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

